
File No. 13-1056 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the reappointment of Ms. Delia 
Ibarra to the Board of Fire Commissioners. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

RESOLVE that the Mayor's reappointment of Ms. Delia Ibarra to the Board of Fire 
Commissioners for the new term ending June 30, 2024, is APPROVED and 
CONFIRMED. Ms. Ibarra resides in Council District One. (Current commission gender 
composition: M = 3; F = 2) 

TIME LIMIT FILE - JULy 1 I 2019 

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION- JUNE 28, 2019) 

Financial Disclosure Statement: Filed. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At its regular meeting held on June 12, 2019, the Public Safety Committee considered 
the Mayor's reappointment of Ms. Delia Ibarra to the Board of Fire Commissioners. 
Commissioner Ibarra was in attendance and expressed her desire to continue to serve 
the community as a member of the Board. Commissioner Ibarra also provided an 
overview of her work, and her goals for the future, on the Board. 

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended 
approval of the Mayor's reappointment. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for 
its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
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OtJ\~u~ 
MEMBER VOTE 

RODRIGUEZ: YES 

O'FARRELL: YES 

BUSCAINO: ABSENT 

RYU: YES 

BUSCAINO: YES 
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